
From: Donna Murphy [mailto:pennyputupon@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Saturday, September 13, 2014 8:51 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: West Hayden Island 
  

Is the PSC really turning its back on the residents of Hayden Island and North Portland after making a commitment to 

protect us and after 5 years of working on this?  Where is the equity for all in that? 

Keep WHI designated as an open space.  It makes no sense to convert critical natural areas to industrial use.  Make 

the companies and the Port clean up the huge brownfields and utilize that instead.   

The Draft Comp Plan is a sneaky way for the Port and the city to put a knife in our back.  Stand by your 

commitments, remove the section on WHI from the Comp Plan. 

Donna Murphy 

Former Co-Chair of Hayden Island Livability Project 
 
Donna Murphy 
519 W Taylor, Space 321 
Santa Maria, CA 93458 
 


